
 
 
 

 
 

London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street  London  SE1 0LL 
T 020 8555 1200  F 020 7960 3602 

Textphone 020 7960 3629 
london-fire.gov.uk 

 

Page 1 of 1 
 

Freedom of Information request reference number: 9063.1 
 
Date of response: 02/10/2024 
 
Request: 
 
Bonfire Night Call-outs 
A full account of calls each station under your purview responded to between 12 noon and 12 midnight 
on Sunday 5th November 2023. Please include the time of call, the station area, the incident type and 
the cause/motive (if identified). 
The total number of calls received on Sunday 5th November 2023, Saturday 5th November 2022 and 
Friday 5th November 2021. 
 
 
Response: 
 
The London Fire Brigade publishes the information you have requested online on the London 
Datastore. The data can be found online so is exempt under Section 21 of the FOIA – information 
reasonably accessible by other means. Information can be found under Incidents occurring around 
Diwali, Halloween, Bonfire Night and Christmas from 2012. Data for 2023 should be published soon. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 

https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset?q=
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset?q=
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/21
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/21
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/incidents-occuring-around-diwali-halloween---bonfire-night
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/incidents-occuring-around-diwali-halloween---bonfire-night
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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